
                                              MARC Meeting December 3rd 2020

The meeting was called to order by Lee KC8ITI at 7:40 pm.  27 attendees were present at a Free 
Conference Call (Zoom Like) meeting.  

Please get any additions or corrections of the minutes to the attention of the secretary Linda KC8MUD.

EC/RO Report- Jack K8GTG-  Jack has been working with Jennifer Bower on organizing  flood 
documentation.  Emergency Services appreciate our club’s help and are giving people who help a job 
description. There is no Ares/Races meeting in December. 

Treasurer’s Report- John W8QN-  Thank-you to all who renew their membership and support our club 
and thank-you to Lee for money from the sale of club equipment.  

Repeater- Walt WB8WNF- Walt shared current updates about the repeater.

VE Testing-Dennis N8ERF-  The next testing sessions are on December 9th and January 16th.  Five 
participants passed their tests at the last session.

FCC- Lee KC8ITI-  Lee gave an update on the FCC Docket. Also he reminded members that the 
MARC Net will begin at 7:30 pm instead of 9:00 pm.

David N4DBR- David let us know that his church would be available for a possible meeting site.  
Thank-you David for checking.

State News- Max KE8DON-  Gave a report from the state level. Their exercises included simplex 
training. 

Ron- KC8YVF- Reminded us that this is Skywarn Recognition Weekend. 

Website change- Jack K8GTG-  Walt discussed some changes that may be made to the website. Lee 
offered to look into it. 

NET Controls:  December 10th John W8QN
 December 17th Steve W8AY
 December 24th Lee KC8ITI
 December 31st Jack K8GTG

A motion was made to adjourn 
made by Larry N8CGP and 
seconded by Linda KC8MUD.

Meeting ended at 8:17 pm
Respectfully submitted,
Linda KC8MUD
MARC Secretary

  


